<u>Mayor</u> Rick Rosenberg

<u>City Manager</u> Edward O. Dickie III



City Council
Herb Basso
Wendell Gubler
Mary Jo Hafen
Ben Shakespeare
Jarett Waite

To: City Council
From: Edward Dickie
Date: November 14th, 2018

Subject: Recommend Approving BMX operating lease.

Staff recommends City Council approves the operating lease between Santa Clara City and BMX. The agreement has been modified to include suggestions from City Council during an October 3rd City Council work meeting. Both Matt Ence the City Attorney and Brad Hays Director of Parks have reviewed this agreement.

Please see the attached lease.

Respectfully,